
Cross country race recount 

 

On Thursday 6th February, St Mary and St Joseph’s Primary took part in a cross country event at 

Purbeck School.  

This exciting event began at 2:30pm with all the schools (pupils in Years 4 – 6) lining up at the start in 

age order. Some people creeped forward over the line!  

The whistle blew to set off the Year 4s on their 1 lap race. They made it look easy but it wasn’t as we 

were soon about to find out! The year 5 race was a difficult 2 laps with people falling over. Pupils 

had to jump over people and tree roots and run on rocky places. Luckily, it was dry! 

Oscar ran a good race and we think he placed highly. Leon, Freddie and Lydia impressed us by trying 

hard despite tricky ground. They persevered even when it got tough. We are really proud of 

everyone who took part from our school.  

Ben and Ted (Year 5) 


